STOLEN WAGES

ABORIGINAL LEGAL SERVICE OF WA (INC)

Did the WA Government
keep any of your wages before 19727

If so, call the Aboriginal Legal Service of WA Info Line on

Freecall 1800 019 900

or email stolenwages@als.org.au

Please contact ALSWA for more information

about Stolen Wages before 6 September 2012

ABORIGINAL LEGAL SERVICE OF WA (INC)
Striving for Justice for Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander peoples in Western Australia
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